
 

 

 
 

COVID UPDATE for Year 12 
 

6th August 2021 
 

Dear Year 12 Students and Parents/Carers  

This is a quick update about the planned return for Week 6 and the Trails 
Examinations. Today the NSW Government announced that students from 
schools in the 8 LGAs in lockdown, including Parramatta, would not be returning 
to school on Monday 16th August 2021 as previously planned. You will continue 
with your remote learning program as you complete your latest units of course work 
and prepare for your Trial Examinations.  

Today it was also announced that you would need to do your Trial Examinations 
remotely from home. Your teachers and Head Teachers are working very hard to 
devise exam tasks that you will be able to complete and submit from home, so it is 
important that you continue to work hard and focus on your HSC courses.  

Once we know more about the format of these exam tasks, we will be sharing that 
information with all of you as soon as possible. The Trial Exam period has been 
extended to Weeks 8 - 10 to give everyone the opportunity to demonstrate their 
skills, knowledge and understandings of their HSC courses.  Please stay tuned and 
watch Sentral, your email and Facebook for more information.   

Take care and stay safe.  

Yours sincerely  

E J McMaster  

Erla McMaster  
Relieving Principal  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


